
Anthony “Juice” Young looking
to shine in headlining bout
this Friday at The Claridge
in Atlantic City
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ (July 19, 2016)–This Friday night at the
Claridge in Atlantic City, welterweight, Anthony “Juice” Young
will be in the headlining bout for the first time, and he gets
to do it in front of his hometown fans as he takes on Eduardo
Flores  in  six-round  bout  in  a  card  promoted  by  Rising
Promotions.

The 28 year-old former college football player will look for
his 2nd straight win and in the process look to put on a
dominant performance against a man who has more than three-
times the amount of fights then the Atlantic City native.

“Camp has gone well. I have been sparring with a fighters such
as Anthony Burgin, Tevin Farmer, Thomas LaManna and Arturo
Padilla,” said Young.

In Flores, he is facing a guy who has faced a litany of
prospects and contenders and is by far the most experienced
foe that Young has faced.

“I know he is a veteran and has been stopped five times in 47
fights. I know he is coming to fight and I hope to execute the
game plan and then I can be the 6th guy to stop him.”

This will be Young’s 7th fight on the boardwalk and fourth in
a row, yet unlike some fighters who do not like fighting at
home due to outside demands for tickets, Young embraces the
opportunity to perform in front of familiar faces.

“It is always a big deal to fight in front of the home crowd.
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I feed off of them and it urges me on to put on a great
performance. Even though this is my first headliner, I always
feel like I am the headliner no matter where I fight, but
especially here.”

Young knows that a few good wins can put him in position to
get in line for a great opportunity, but he is not looking
past Flores.

“I plan on getting the win on Friday. I am taking this one
fight at a time. I am looking to get back in the ring in
September and hopefully fight for a regional title next year.
I just want everyone to come out on Friday and put on a
spectacular performance.”

ABOUT JULY 22ND

On  Friday  night,  July  22nd,  welterweight,  Anthony  “Juice”
Young will headline a great night of boxing against Eduardo
Flores  in  a  scheduled  6-round  welterweight  bout  at  The
Claridge Hotel in Atlantic City.

Welterweight Thomas “Cornflake” LaManna (20-1, 8 KO’s) will
take part in a six-round co-feature bout against Engleberto
Valenzuela (10-7, 3 KO’s) of Sonoroa, MX

In an eight round bout light heavyweight bout, Fenlong Meng
(7-0, 5 KO’s) of Chifeng, China battles Daniel Judah (24-10-3,
11 KOs) of Brooklyn, NY

In an eight-round heavyweight bout, Zhang Zhilei (10-0, 7
KO’s) of Zhoukou, China takes on Rodney Hernandez (10-4-1, 3
KO’s) of Modesto, California.

In  a  six  round  heavyweight  bout,  Tri-State  Heavyweight
champion Dan Pasciolla (7-1-1) of Brick, NJ will battle Dante
Selby (2-1-1) of Philadelphia, PA in a rematch.

Marvin Johnson (0-0-1) of Millville, NJ will take on Lamont
White (0-1) of Washington, DC in a lightweight bout scheduled



for four-rounds.

Pro debuting bantamweight’s Kevin Asmat of North Bergen, NJ
and Dallas Holden of Atlantic City will collide in a four
round bout.

Appearing in a four-round bout will be pro debuting super
featherweight Donald Smith of Philadelphia, taking on Cameron
Cain of Indiana.

Bantamweight Christian Carto (1-0, 1 KO) of Philadelphia, PA
takes on pro debuting Christopher Nelson of Indiana

Tickets  are  $125  for  premium,  $77  Ringside  stage  and  $52
reserved and are available at www.risingboxingpromotions.com
or 609-487-4444


